

## Moscow Centre WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

Fax: +7 495 376 08 97

INFO@WANOMC.RU

Nº MC-19/*0615* 29 May 2019 Pages 1+2

To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO of Bushehr NPP

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC On-Site Representative at Bushehr NPP

From: Dr. Vasily Aksenov, Director of WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: WANO-MC Member Support Mission Plan for 2020-2021

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

WANO Moscow Centre starts to develop a 2020-2021 Member Support Mission (MSM) Annual Plan.

MSM topics will be determined based on the results of the WANO Peer Review, which will be conduct from 20 November to 4 December 2019.

I would appreciate it if you would let us know by July 15, 2019, the topics of MSMs that you would like to receive at your plant. Please, send to WANO-MC a filled in application form (attached to the letter) with a request to conduct a MSM at your NPP in 2020-2021.

According to the categorization of the Bushehr NPP and the WANO Long Term Plans you are requested to provide two – three MSM per year.

Looking forward to further cooperation.

Dr. Vasily Aksenov

Director

**WANO Moscow Centre** 

Att.: Request of a MSM -2 pages

Semenenko, +74952210273, semenenko@wanomc.ru